

Actividad 1: lee e siguiente texto con atención. Luego, responde las preguntas basándose en esa información.

Gumball is very excited to visit the seven wonders of the world. On his trip, he learned many interesting facts about each place.

The Great Wall of China is the newest part of ancient defense. It is very long and important in Chinese history. Chichén Itzá in Mexico is one of the oldest wonders, but it is the least modern. This means it has many traditional things and old buildings.

Christ the Redeemer in Brazil is the tallest statue in South America. It stands on a big mountain and is very famous. Machu Picchu in Peru is the least warm place in the mornings. Even when the sun shines, it can be cold there.



Petra in Jordan is the cleanest rock-carved city in the desert. It is very dry but people keep it very clean. The Colosseum in Italy is the least interesting wonder for people who do not like history. However, it is more popular than Machu Picchu.

Finally, the Taj Mahal in India is the hottest place to visit in summer. In winter, it is colder than Chichén Itzá. Gumball also learned that the Great Wall is more historic than the Colosseum and that Chichén Itzá is older than the Taj Mahal.



Actividad 1: Responde las siguientes preguntas de acuerdo al texto leído anteriormente

1. Which place is the newest part of ancient defense?

- a) The Great Wall of China
- b) Petra
- c) Christ the Redeemer



2. What does "least modern" mean in the text about Chichén Itzá?

- a) It is very new
- b) It has many old and traditional things
- c) It is the tallest



3. What is the tallest statue in South America?

- a) Machu Picchu
- b) Christ the Redeemer
- c) The Colosseum



4. What is special about Machu Picchu in the mornings?

- a) It is the hottest place
- b) It is the least warm place
- c) It is the cleanest city



5. How is Petra described in the text?

- a) It is a dirty city
- b) It is the cleanest rock-carved city
- c) It is the most modern



6. Who finds the Colosseum less interesting?

- a) People who like history
- b) People who do not like history
- c) People who like deserts



7. Which place is more popular, the Colosseum or Machu Picchu?

- a) The Colosseum
- b) Machu Picchu
- c) Both are the same



8. What is the hottest place to visit in summer?

- a) Taj Mahal
- b) The Great Wall
- c) Petra



9. Which place is colder in winter, Taj Mahal or Chichén Itzá?

- a) Taj Mahal
- b) Chichén Itzá
- c) Both are the same



10. What is said about the Great Wall and the Colosseum?

- a) The Great Wall is less historic than the Colosseum
- b) The Great Wall is more historic than the Colosseum.



Actividad 2: Escribe en el espacio en blanco la forma correcta del adjetivo entre paréntesis, teniendo en cuenta si es un comparativo o superlativo

1. Chichén Itzá _____ (be) older than the Taj Mahal.
2. The Great Wall is the _____ (new) section of ancient defense.
3. Petra is the _____ (clean) rock-carved city in the desert.
4. Machu Picchu is the _____ (warm) place in the mornings.
5. The Colosseum is _____ (popular) than Machu Picchu.



Actividad 3: Ordena las siguientes palabras para formar oraciones correctas

1. oldest / is / the / Taj Mahal

2. than / warmer / is / Great Wall / the / Machu Picchu

3. Petra / desert / the / cleanest / in / is / city



4. Colosseum / more / popular / than / is / the / Machu Picchu

5. is / Chichén Itzá / older / than / Taj Mahal

